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Newsletter
This Newsletter updates on all matters connected to Cohasset Public Schools. This letter is sent as
part of a District initiative focusing on communication.

The attached Cohasset Public Schools Guide to Remote Learning highlights the vertical articulation of
learning expectations, lesson delivery models, communication strategies, resources, and supports as
we move into our next phase of Remote Learning. Thank you to Dr. Scollins (great work on this
document), our Leadership Team, Pattie Thompson and the Cohasset Teachers Association (CTA),



Cohasset Public Schools Expectations for Safety and Privacy

during Remote Learning

A reminder that Cohasset Public Schools is offering Grab and

Go Brown Bag Breakfast & Lunch Monday - Friday from

9:00AM - 10:00AM for any interested CPS student. Students

can use their lunch cards. In addition, due to a nice

collaboration between Cohasset Public Schools Food Service,

Cohasset Elder Affairs, and Cohasset Emergency Management,

we are offering food for senior citizens on Tuesdays,

Wednesdays, and Thursdays. This service is offered in the back

of the middle school.

and to all of the amazing staff who are putting such energy and compassion into their lessons. I feel
very proud to be a member of the Cohasset Public Schools.

With appreciation,

Patrick Sullivan, Ed.D.
Superintendent
Cohasset Public Schools

Cohasset Public Scho… drive.google.com

The following letter was sent out to families earlier this week explaining our expectations regarding
safety and privacy during the Remote Learning period. In addition, a link to this letter has been placed
on the signature line of all emails.

Cohasset Remote Lear… drive.google.com

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YOHewmKFncxklNk2tKk5hHaNOg9Xf8Kg/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nkGCT7q4X05zsdVdyN53Zkp3tVdVT5KE/view?usp=sharing




Thank you, Cohasset Technology and Dr. Scollins for your

collaboration in getting Chromebooks to families. We have

supplied nearly 60 Chromebooks to ensure students have

access during the school cancellation period. The pick-ups

were health and safety conscious and we obeyed all physical

distancing guidelines.











Coronavirus (COVID-19) Updates



Take Care of Yourself and Take Care or Each Other

Please see the link below for Coronavirus (COVID-19) related Community Health Updates, School
Announcements and information, as well as our District Enrichment and Remote Learning Resources
provide during the school cancellation period.

Remote Learning Res… www.cohassetk12.org

https://www.cohassetk12.org/domain/750


Amazing Student Giving Back

Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if we can do anything to help you or your family during this
di�cult time. Most important is the physical and mental health of everyone, and we will stay focused
on making that a priority. Please take good care.

Here is an example of our amazing students helping others. Third Grader Sophia sewed over 30 masks
to donate to the hospital where her aunt works. Way to go, Sophie!



Follow me at Wordpress Superintendent Blog

@SuperCohasset

Please follow me on Twitter for daily
updates from the Cohasset Public Schools

psullivan@cohassetk12.org 781 383 6111

cohassetk12.org/

https://cohassetassistantsuperintendent.wordpress.com/
http://www.twitter.com/@SuperCohasset
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